
TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

Inland Wetlands Agency 

562 Colebrook Rd., P.O. Box #5 

Colebrook, CT  06021-0005 
(860) 379-3359 ext. 209 email: mhalloran@colebrooktownhall.org 

Minutes 

Regular Meeting- November 21, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members in attendance, Duncan Wilber 

 Chairman, and regular members Chip Neal, Todd Hiller, and John Lossin.  Also in 

 attendance was alternate John O’Dell, who was made a voting member for the evening. 

 Absent was Ray Zetye. WEO Michael Halloran sat at the table also. 

 

The minutes were presented and John O made a motion, seconded by Duncan, to 

 accept the minutes of June 20, 2017. The vote to approve was unanimous.  

 

New Business; 

A probable wetlands violation was presented to the Agency which is taking place at 337 

 Colebrook River Rd. WEO Halloran described briefly the ongoing zoning issue at Fletcher 

 Smith and Pete Hodgkinson’s property. When a zoning site visit was conducted on 

 October 25, it was quite apparent that there were several wetlands violations ongoing.  

After much discussion, it was unanimously decided to send a cease and desist letter to  

the property owners. A show/cause hearing will be scheduled for Thursday, November  

30, 2017 at 7pm. 

 

 The IWO report was reviewed (see attached).  A notification of Timber Harvest was  

presented by Mel Harder for a harvest on the Biagini property on Stillman Hill Rd.  It was  

noted that no wetlands were to be worked in and that Mr. Harder will contact the  

wetlands office when work begins. 

 

A schedule of meetings for 2018 was agreed to. The meetings will continue to be held  

  on the third Tuesday of each month. 

 

There being no other business, Chip made a motion, seconded by Todd, to close the 

 meeting. The vote to approve was unanimous and the meeting was closed at 8:00 pm. 

 

 

 

Michael J. Halloran, WEO  

mailto:mhalloran@colebrooktownhall.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


